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For immediate release: 

November 21, 2012 
  

Re: End of Life for the UTP wall mount power supply: UN2416  
 
 
To all of our customers and partners; 

 

This is an official End of Life (EOL) notice for the UTP wall mount power supply: UN2416  

 

Effective immediately, i³ International can no longer sell the above model however i³ International will continue to 

support and service this product in accordance with the warranty policy. i³ International regrets any 

inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Official replacement model: UN2412 - UTP Wall or Rack mount power supply 
 

Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you have any 

questions or issues. 

 
 
i³ International Inc. 
Technical Support and Services 
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